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Community Mediation Center 2024-2025 Strategic Plan

Vision

Communities where anyone

can approach conflict with
confidence and hope.

Values

. Accessibility
e Collaboration
e Trustworthiness

Mission

To encourage healthy
discussions and promote

respectful communication
by facilitating conversations

that foster understanding
between those in conflict.

Deepen
Community
Engagement

Ensure Financial

Establish
Organzational
Structure

Objective #1

Attract, train and build
skilled volunteer mediators.
Increase CMC visability &
online engagement.
Support local non-profit
community partners.

Objective #2

Increase fee-for-service
caseload year over year.
Build & maintain reserve
operational funds.
Diversify revenue streams
with grants & fundraising.

Objective #3

Refine program procedures
for increased efficacy.
Standardize benchmarks for
program growth

Establish job expectations &
review process for all staff.

www.CommunityMediationCenters.org

2024-2025 Goals

Staff and volunteers to
participate in at least 30

community outreach events to

promote CMC services, values
&vision.

Increase the number of new
client cases across all
programs by 30% over the
previous year.

Actively seek suggestions &
solutions from local
governemental, business and
service organizations for
community dispute resolution
needs




